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Message from Dr. Kosch – EPIC Principal 
I am hoping that everyone in our community is having a great start to 

2022!  You may be seeing in the news that schools are struggling with 

staffing shortages, but we have managed to keep all of our wonderful 

programs – art, PE, world languages – operational due to the hard 

work and flexibility of the EPIC staff.  I am proud to work with our 

wonderful team each day.   We are looking forward to the spring and 

the passing of Omicron Variant.  Thank you for your support of EPIC 

and keeping students home when they are feverish/demonstrating 

symptoms of COVID 19 – it is a critical factor in keeping EPIC open for 

in-person learning.    

It is almost report card time, so please discuss academic 

progress/grades with your student.  Please email your student’s 

teacher(s) if you have any questions about grades.   Email addresses 

can be found on the EPIC website at www.epicib.org   

2022-2023 EPIC Re-Enrollment Form 

22-23 Re-Enrollment forms are being sent home this week.  They are 

due back to your student’s teacher by Wednesday, February 16.   It is 

important that the form is returned to secure your spot at EPIC for 

next school year. 

2021-2022 GCC/EPIC School Culture Survey 

We encourage all of our families to take our 2021-2022 annual survey 

to provide feedback on EPIC and GCC culture and programs.  The 

survey will be open from February 1-15 

https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_85JxlSnLpLcFJ4i 
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EPIC School Information: 
2945 Ramco Street Suit 200  West Sacramento, CA 95691 
(916)286-1960 www.epicib.org 

Important Dates 
 
 
Tuesday, February 1 
EPIC Virtual School Site Council – 3:30 p.m. 
Friday, February 11 
Lincoln’s Birthday – No School 
Monday, February 21 
Presidents Day – No School 
Tuesday, February 22 
Virtual Coffee with Administration – 9:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, February 23 
Trimester 2 Report Cards Sent Home 
February 24-25 
Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences 
Minimum Days – 12:30 p.m. Dismissal 
Friday, February 25 
Virtual IB Learner Profile Awards – 8:45 a.m. 
 
Reminder:  All Fridays are Minimum Days with 
12:30 p.m. Dismissal.   Students who are not in the 
After School Program need to be promptly picked 
up at 12:30 p.m.  Thank you! 
 
Zoom Link for Virtual Events:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85452091940?pwd=RHlY
NXoySkFkelAvK1VvMXFKNm93Zz09 

 
 
 
 

 

EPIC students recently celebrated the 100th day of 
school this week! Despite challenges, it has been an 
amazing year of in-person learning at EPIC! 

*** EPIC Open Enrollment for 2022-2023*** 

NOW through May 13, 2022 

EPIC is Now Enrolling for Grades K-8 – Please Spread the Word! 

EPIC is now enrolling for the 2022-2023 school year!  Please spread 

the word that now is the time for NEW students, especially new 

TK/Kindergarten students, to pre-register with EPIC.   

Please note:  Transitional Kindergarten is for students who will be 

turning five between September 2, 2022 and February 2, 2023.   

Interested families can call the school at 916-286-1960 or visit 

www.epicib.org to access an enrollment packet.   

 

 

http://www.epicib.org/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_85JxlSnLpLcFJ4i__;!!Gf80YuGbuL4Xxg!xSXo-8uaGuEUfI0Jw_nZQOs9PAd4FTChutLdQ9aF2qjALNhBmcx3EohsQf93hYzplQMcBYy-KWo$
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85452091940?pwd=RHlYNXoySkFkelAvK1VvMXFKNm93Zz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85452091940?pwd=RHlYNXoySkFkelAvK1VvMXFKNm93Zz09
http://www.epicib.org/

